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PRESS RELEASE 

 

The London Chapter of the Armenian Democrat Liberal Party read with 

absolute horror about Azerbaijan’s naked and perverted aggression against the  

Armenian people of  Nagorno Karabakh. 

Categorically and unambiguously, we join the co-chairmen of the Minsk 

Group – Ambassadors Igor Popov of Russia, James Warlick of the US, and 

Pierre Andrieu of France – and strongly condemn the use of force and regret the 

senseless loss of life, including civilians and children. Furthermore we reiterate 

that there is no alternative to a peaceful negotiated solution of the conflict and 

that war is not an option. 

 

We express our deepest condolences to the families of the civilians and the 

soldiers who have lost their lives as a result of the unprovoked Azerbaijani 

aggression, and appeal to all to support the people and the Government of the 

Republic of Karabakh. 

 

 

     Mihran Damadian Chapter Committee 

        3 April, 2016 
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